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For more information about FAB, please leave your  
name with the receptionist or contact: 

Linda Alpert-Gillis, Ph.D. 
Director 

(585) 273-3938 
Linda_Alpertgillis@urmc.rochester.edu 

Melissa Surridge 
Administrative Assistant 

(585) 273-3948 
Melissa_Surridge@urmc.rochester.edu 

The UR Medicine Pediatric Behavioral Health & Wellness  
Family Advisory Board is part of the Department of 
Psychiatry Advisory Council of Consumers (DPACC).

Pediatric Behavioral Health & Wellness

1860 South Avenue, 1st Floor  
Rochester, NY 14620

200 E. River Road, Third Floor  
Rochester, NY 14623
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About FAB

The Pediatric Behavioral Health & 

Wellness Family Advisory Board 

(FAB) is a group that provides an 

opportunity for parents, guardians, 

young adults and older teens to meet 

with leaders of our organization.

Our FAB empowers family members 

to give us important feedback on 

current and proposed services, 

policies and procedures, as well as 

educational materials. The feedback 

we receive enables us to best serve 

our patients and their families.

We appreciate  
your feedback!
The mission of our service is to meet the 
emotional and behavioral healthcare 
needs of those in the community we 
serve – and we believe input from families 
is critical to our success in achieving this 
goal. Your input helps us better serve  
our patients and families.

If you are interested in joining FAB,  
please contact Melissa Surridge at  
(585) 273-3948 or by email at  
Melissa_Surridge@URMC.Rochester.edu. 
You may also tear off this section and 
turn it in to the front desk to let us  
know that you are interested in joining 
the group.

Name _____________________________

Phone _____________________________

Email  _____________________________

Office Staff: Forward to Melissa Surridge.

Pediatric Behavioral  
Health & Wellness

FAQs
Q: Are there any requirements to 

participate? 
A:  To take part in our FAB, all you need to 

do is simply listen with an open mind, 
be comfortable expressing your opinion 
in a group setting and provide feedback 
on current services, new initiatives 
and ways to enhance each family’s 
experience with us.

Q: How often does the  
board meet? 

A:  FAB meetings are held four times per 
year and are held for 90 minutes in 
person or by Zoom.

Q: Why should you participate?
A:  Our Pediatric Behavioral Health & 

Wellness team values your feedback 
because it helps ensure that our 
services and initiatives will meet the 
needs of our patients. Families on our 
FAB say, “We participate because we 
know it makes a difference.”


